
Mystic River Magnet School Newsletter 

February 14, 2022 

 

Hello Mystic River School Families! 

Please be sure to read the attached letter about cell phones and other personal items.  We certainly appreciate 
your cooperation, as these devices often lead to unnecessary distractions during the school day.   

We have just completed the design of our school logo and will be looking to work with the PTO to offer school 
gear.  Please stay tuned.  We are the Mystic River Otters and our school colors are green and blue!   

Steve Wheeler, Principal, Mystic River Magnet School  

Upcoming Dates: 

• Tuesday, February 15- TLI- Early Release Day for Students- Dismissal at 1:05 
• Wednesday, February 16- PTO Meeting- Virtual- 6:00 PM 
• Monday, February 21 and Tuesday, February 22-  NO SCHOOL-Winter Recess  
• Friday, March 11, NO SCHOOL for students- Regional Professional Development for Staff  

School News: 

• Our February Super Power focus is “Love and Openness”.  We had a virtual, all-school meeting earlier this 
month and introduced this super power to our students and staff.  Students were recognized for 
demonstrating last month’s Super Power- Courage.  Their names are displayed on our digital screen by the 
office.   

As a Reminder From the Office: 

• AM Parent Drop Off- if you are dropping off your children in the morning, Please be sure to arrive at 
school prior to 9:00.  If you are arriving after 9:00 a.m. please park and sign your child into the office.  
Students will be marked tardy after 9:00 a.m.   In addition, please do not pull into the bus lane in the front 
of the building during the AM and PM drop off/dismissal times.   

• Student Dismissal Plans- Please contact the office prior to 2:30,   if you are changing your child’s dismissal 
plans for that day.  The dismissal time from 3:15-4:00 with parent pick-up students and those that ride the 
bus is very busy.  Having all plans firm by 2:30 will ensure that our dismissal process will run smoothly.  
Thank you for your help.   
 

 


